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Upcoming Events
S e p t e m b e r  i s

A l a b a s t e r  O f f e r i n g
M o n t h

S e p t e m b e r  1 3
K i n g d o m  M e n :  8 A M

S e p t e m b e r  1 4
 S u n d a y  P o t l u c k

S e p t e m b e r  1 6
W o m e n ’ s  M i n i s t r y

F e l l o w s h i p

S e p t e m b e r  2 1
C o m m u n i o n

S e p t e m b e r  2 8
A l a b a s t e r  O f f e r i n g

Bring food and fellowship with us every
3rd Sunday of the month after Worship
Service. This month we are moving the

potluck to the 2  week.nd

Next Potluck: September 14
Questions? Contact Karen Hedrick

3rd Sunday Potluck 

helping make Christlike
disciples by building

churches, schools, homes,
medical facilities.

Alabaster Offering is
September 28!

Kingdom Men’s 
Breakfast 

            

Studying “Living as an
Overcomer” 

by Tony Evans

   Ask Darrell if you have
 any questions.

Saturday,
September 13, 8 AM

S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 5

Give.Nazarene.org/donate/alabaster



Pastoral Staff:
interim Pastor Ian HydeAugust 2025

Attendance Avg: 61   

Tithe: $6,390
Offering: $2,292

Youtube: MNCfirst Nazarene
Facebook.com/mncfirst 

www.MontroseNazareneChurch.org

 

Tuesday, September 16, 6:30 PM
Join us at the church for game night!

Bring snacks to share and games to play.
For more details, contact 

Kathy Walters or Ali Quezada.

If you would like announcements in
the newsletter or bulletin, please

email them to the church office at 
mncfirst@gmail.com

 
Please continue to pray for the

church board and District
Superintendent,

 Dr. Askren in the pastoral
selection process. 

Women’s Ministry Fellowship

Guest Preachers
We will be welcoming pastors 
to preach while Pastor Ian is

preaching in Cortez. 

 August 31st:
Rev. Wayne Steury

 
 September 7th:

Dr. Bob Broadbooks  

 Tuesdays, 10 :30 AM

Fall Women’s Retreat:
Arise

Sept. 12-14, 
Golden Bell Camp

Register by August 30
For more info:
conazarene.org

Women’s Bible 
Journey

Now studying: 
 “Get Used To Different”

Questions? 
Contact Carla Moore.

(before (8/31/25)

No Western Slope Women’s
Retreat this year.


